
 

 

ATTACHMENT J 

 

FINANCIAL PLANNING CONSULTING SERVICES  

 

 

I plan to work with Jamie Rachlin, of Meristem Advisors, to prepare a comprehensive report about the 

Library’s financial management.  The report will provide information to support the Library’s financial 

position so that stakeholders have a clear picture about the Library’s resources. The report will be 

supported by the Capital Reserve Study (CRS) that was performed in November. Engberg Anderson will 

deliver the final version of the CRS in December and the Board will receive a copy for review at the 

January Board Meeting.     












